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Chair Ige and members of the Committee, thank you for the opportunity to submit written 

comments on H.B. 1227, H.D. 1, S.D. 1. 

The Department of Accounting and General Services supports the intent of H.B. 1227, 

H.D. 1, S.D. 1, provided its passage does not replace or adversely impact priorities indicated in 

the Executive Budget. 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit written comments on this matter. 



From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
To: WAM Testimony
Cc: shane.nelsen@gmail.com
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HB1227
Submitted on: 3/25/2013
Testimony for WAM on Mar 28, 2013 09:05AM in Conference Room 211
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Comments: 

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,
improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or
distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov
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